
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Facilities Notice 

 
 
Title: Domestic Hot Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Saunders Annex 

 
Description: Facilities Management will be replacing the domestic hot water tank in the 

Saunders Annex on Thursday, June 26, 2014.  This work will affect the 
domestic hot water service during the morning.  The cold water will not be 
affected.  It is anticipated that the hot water will be back on for occupants 
in the afternoon. 

 
 
Time frame: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 after 4:00 pm until Thursday, June 26, 2014 at 

12:00 pm 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Murray Peterson, Energy Manager 

 
 
Email address: murrayp@uvic.ca 

 
 
Phone: 250-472-5168 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


